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EX CONSTANCE BANK SPILL RESPONSE 

MEDIA STATEMENT 
5:30 p.m.  Monday, February 3, 2025 

 
EXERCISE EXERCISE EXERCISE 

 

Victoria, B.C. – At 1700 PST Feb 3rd, 2025, there was an incident between an inbound Aframax tanker 

and an outbound vessel near the Brotchie Pilot Boarding area in the Juan De Fuca Strait. No casualties or 

injuries have been reported. The vessel remains at location under her own power.  

 

Western Canada Marine Response has been activated and has initiated a response from their Beecher 

Bay and Sidney response bases.  

 

A Unified Command has been established to coordinate all aspects of the response. The Unified 

Command includes the Canadian Coast Guard, Teekay Shipping, City of Victoria, Sc’ianew First Nation, 

Tseycum First Nation, Esquimalt Nation and BC Ministry of Environment.  

 

Visit: www.spillresponsebc.ca 

 

CONTACTS 

Public Information Officer, Unified Command 

250-555-5555 

 

Canadian Coast Guard Marine Pollution Reporting 

1-800-889-8852  

 

 

http://www.spillresponsebc.ca/

